
Panther Café 
Menu for PHS 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Line  1 
Rotation 

WEEK 1 
Oct 28 

Boscos 
With dipping sauce, salad 
cups, and fruit. 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Cheeseburgers or 
Hamburgers 
With fries, Panther salad, 
and fruit. 
 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Popcorn Chicken 
With mashed potatoes, 
green beans, roll, and fruit. 
 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Pizza Bagels 
With corn, salad cups, and 
fruit. 
 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 
 

Corndogs 
With fries, baked beans, 
and fruit 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

WEEK 2 
Nov 4 

Chicken Sandwich 
With fries, Panther salad, 
and fruit. 
 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 
 

No SCHOOL Big Daddy’s Pizza 
With corn, salad cups, and 
fruit. 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Chicken Tenders 
With mashed potatoes, 
biscuits, gravy, and fruit 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Soup and Grilled Cheese 
With fries, and fruit 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

WEEK 3 
Nov 11 

Hotdogs 
With fries, slaw, and fruit. 
 
 
 Healthy Milk Choice 

Spaghetti 
With garlic bread, salad 
cups, and fruit. 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Pizza 
With corn, veggie cups, and 
fruit 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Chicken and Waffles 
With veggie medley and  
fruit. 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Thanksgiving  
Turkey or Chicken Nuggets  
With mashed potatoes, 
sweet potatoes, stuffing, 
and a roll. 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Line 2 Weekly  
Grab and Go  

 

Boxed Lunch 
Turkey or Ham pinwheels, 
uncrustable, chicken salad 
sandwich with chips, fruit  or 
Grilled and Crispy Chicken 
Salad with lettuce, cheese, 
and bacon bits and crackers 
 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Boxed Lunch 
Turkey or Ham pinwheels, 
uncrustable, chicken salad 
sandwich with chips, fruit  
or 
Grilled and Crispy Chicken 
Salad with lettuce, cheese, 
and bacon bits and crackers 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Boxed Lunch 
Turkey or Ham pinwheels, 
uncrustable, chicken salad 
sandwich with chips, fruit  or 
Grilled and Crispy Chicken 
Salad with lettuce, cheese, 
and bacon bits and crackers 
 
 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Boxed Lunch 
Turkey or Ham pinwheels, 
uncrustable, chicken salad 
sandwich with chips, fruit  
or 
Grilled and Crispy Chicken 
Salad with lettuce, 
cheese, and bacon bits 
and crackers 
Healthy Milk Choice 

Boxed Lunch 
Turkey or Ham pinwheels, 
uncrustable, chicken salad 
sandwich with chips, fruit  
or 
Grilled and Crispy Chicken 
Salad with lettuce, cheese, 
and bacon bits and crackers 
Healthy Milk Choice 

      

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


